
           
Flu activity in Lancaster County remains low. Seasonal influenza activity remains low nationally. 
 
The Lancaster County weekly positivity rate for influenza is 0.8 percent, an increase from 0.7 

percent the previous week. 
 

There have been ten adult flu associated deaths identified in Lancaster County. No pediatric flu 
deaths have been reported in Lancaster County. 
  

Nationally, CDC estimates that, so far this season, there have been at least 26 million illnesses, 
290,000 hospitalizations, and 19,000 deaths from flu. 

 
RSV activity in Lancaster County remains low. 

Weekly Lancaster County flu graphs:           
 

Nebraska weekly flu update:   

 
National weekly flu update:                                                               

                                                                                                                                                          
                                                

       Lancaster County Weekly Flu Summary Report 
                    (Week Ending April 22, 2023) 
  

https://www.lincoln.ne.gov/files/sharedassets/public/health-dept/phip/flu/weeklyflugraphs.pdf
http://dhhs.ne.gov/Flu%20Documents/Report.pdf
http://www.cdc.gov/flu/weekly/index.htm

